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Important Dates: 
 
12/17-12/19  
Santa Shop – order 
forms went home last 
week 
 
12/20 
Red and Green Day 
 
12/21  
Ugly Sweater and/or 
Pajama Day 
 
12/24-1/4 
No School –  
Holiday break 
 
12/7 
School Resumes 
 
1/25  ½ Day - 
Students dismissed at 
11:15am 
 
2/8 
Family “SnowBall” 
Dance and Fundraiser 
– more info coming 
soon… 
 
2/14 Valentine’s Day 
Wear pink or red 
 
2/15 No School  
 
3/18 ½ Day –  
Students dismissed at 
11:15am 
 
 
 
 
 

Greetings Bobcat Families, 
 
 
It’s amazing that the holiday season is upon us already.  The students are certainly learning and growing 
in all areas, academically, socially, and emotionally.  Thank you for your continued support in working 
together with the school and to make sure that your child/children are ready to come to school each and 
every day ready to learn.  #bobcatnation 
 
All the staff and students would like to express our gratitude to the volunteers that help out at school 
each and every day…whether it be popping popcorn, reading with students, helping with Santa Shop, 
etc.  We thank you for the time you give to our school family.  It does not go un-noticed and we thank 
you for your services. 
 
The Positivity Project is certainly a key element to our school’s positive culture and climate.  The project 
continues to provide our staff and students common language and lessons to empower our youth to 
build positive relationships and to understand, appreciate, and exemplify the character strengths in us 
all.  Our motto, #OtherPeopleMatter has been a driving force at school but also while students are out 
and about helping members of the community.   Our first school-wide #OtherPeopleMatter service 
project was raising money for Pennies for Patients.  A whopping $1,004.15 was raised and donated to 
support the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  Thank you to everyone that helped raise the money.  In 
November, we held a non-perishable food drive and donated over 50 boxes of food items to Hidden 
Harvest and our December service project just wrapped up on Monday for Project HOPE.  Again, we 
thank all of you for your generosity!!! 
 
One Monday, we raffled off our Project HOPE gift basket winners.  Congratulations to the following 
student winners, Cotton Candy Maker – Mason Dabrowski, Foot Massager – Dantel Longoria-Manns,  
Popcorn Maker – Gavin Gerard , Smore’s Maker – Jorden Dubay, and Snow Cone Maker – Grace 
Cornelius.  We raised $1,119.08 that will be donated to our district’s Project HOPE to help other people 
in our community. 
 
Just a friendly reminder to please be sure your child is coming to school prepared with the proper 
clothing.  Students start their day outside and also go out for lunch recess as long as it’s not raining.  Just 
a reminder that students must wear snow pants and boots to play in the snow.  If students are not 
dressed properly, they will only be allowed to play on the blacktop.   

 
Lastly, I would like to personally wish each and every one of our Bangor Central families a Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year!!!  See you next year… 
 
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Melissa Vrable, Principal 

Like us on 
Facebook 


